
EDUCATION STATEMENT 
 
The Lumberton HAM Radio Club is an association 
of licensed amateur radio operators that has been 
meeting in Lumberton for approximately 5 years.  
Our purpose and goal is to educate the public, 
especially interested youth, about the value of HAM 
radio to the community in the event of an 
emergency.   
 
Our informal association recently incorporated as a 
formal nonprofit corporation for the purpose of 
applying for a low power radio license.  We intend 
to use this new station to further educate people 
about HAM radio, and to serve the community with 
coverage of local events, church services, and public 
service announcements. 
 


